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From: Bethany Dawson [mailto:bethany.dawson01@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 7:05 AM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Murphy 

To whom it may concern, 

Attention: Mr MacEwen 
Please be sure to put  
Subject: Opposition to application of D. P. Murphy Inc. Docket number PD527. 

My husband and i are residents of 
The Borden Carleton area and are very opposed to the construction of a large gas station that will ruin two 
families livihoods.  
Both families have served generations of local families and helping many when money was tight. 


